Dear Patient:	
Congratulations on your decision to learn more about weight loss surgery. Central Carolina Surgery, P. A. would like to extend a warm welcome to you.	
You have probably heard of our program and are interested in finding out more about what we have to offer. Morbid obesity is a disease that, by definition, threatens the well being of those suffering from it. We have developed a program that has been created to help alleviate this problem. Our program offers both pre-operative education as well as post-operative education and care. Not only will we guide you through the steps necessary to have the surgery, but we will also offer you the fundamental tools to success after surgery.	
Kristen Hardcastle, MD	Benjamin Hoxworth, MD
Matthew Martin, MD	David Newman, MD